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Entech Becomes An Accredited PADEP Training Provider 
 
Reading, PA - Entech Engineering, Inc. (Entech) is pleased to announce that it has 
recently been approved and accredited as a training provider, or Sponsor, by the 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PADEP) for the Water and 
Wastewater System Operator Training Program throughout the Commonwealth. 
 
This allows Entech to provide courses to water and wastewater operators so they receive 
credits toward pre-certification experience or continuing education. This approval 
validates Entech’s ability to provide competent training on subject matter relevant and 
meaningful to water and wastewater operators. 
 
Entech Principal and Training Program Manager, Bryon Killian, said about this new 
accreditation, “We are excited to have one more tool available to help operators remain 
apprised of current technologies, and keep up to date with relevant information pertaining 
to the water and wastewater industry so that they can be more informed and make better 
decisions.” 
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